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FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

February 15, 2007

TO: Honorable Mike Krusee, Chair, House Committee on Transportation 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB864 by Callegari (Relating to a garagekeeper's duty to report the abandonment of a motor 
vehicle.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

This bill would amend the Transportation Code as it relates to a garage keeper’s duty to report the 
abandonment of a motor vehicle. 

Section 1 of the bill amends Transportation Code, Section 683.031(c) which deletes the Department of 
Public Safety as an alternative to garage keeper’s  informing the abandonment of motor vehicles 
leaving local law enforcement with jurisdiction in this area.  The bill would take effect on September 
1, 2007.

The Department of Public Safety anticipates no fiscal impact to the agency.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 405 Department of Public Safety
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